CLAUDIO VIGIL ARCHITECTS

J Arthur Blessen
Architect / Engineer

Claudio Vigil Architects

1305 Tijeras NW

Albuquerque, New Mexico 87102
(505) 842-1113

December 5, 2000

Bradley Bingham, PE

City of Albuquerque

PO Box 1293

Albuquerque, New Mexico 87103

RE: Zanios Food Warehouse Addition Phase ITI Grading & Drainage Plan (K10/D21A)
Dear Mr Bingham,

Attached is the revised Grading & Drainage Plan for the Zanios Addition. The orifice
modification calculations have been added to the plan.

Per our discussion pipe bollards have been added at the concrete randown. The bollards will be
set 10 feet apart to allow for maintenance

The proposed surface for the new fire lane is gravel and has been noted on the plan.

The retaining wall for the slab at the southeast corner is part of the building foundation as is the
retaining wall for the loading docks.

Should you have and questions or require additional information please call.

Sincerely,
J Arthur Blessen, PE
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